
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Effective Date: April 25, 2017

Last Time Buy Date: March 31, 2017

Last Time Ship Date: March 31, 2017

Discontinuation Details: Panasonic will no longer be taking orders for PA Series Relays after March 31, 2017. 
The new PA-N Series Relays are the direct replacement for PA Series Relay parts. 
Shape and installation dimensions of PA-N Series Relays are the same as for PA 
Series Relays.  

Suggested Replacement:  Part numbers PA1a-**V , Including customized products. 

Affected Part Numbers: See the attachment for standard part numbers. Replacements are only available for 
standard part numbers. All custom part number such as PA1A***H** will be 
discontinued.  

Datasheets:  See the attachment.

Notes: Panasonic kindly requests the conveyance of this message to all affected customers 
and asks for the design in of the new PA-N Series Relays moving forward.  
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